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Emily Murray

From: Timothy Brokenshire (Western NSW LHD) 

<Timothy.Brokenshire@health.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 16 December 2021 4:06 PM

To: Emily Murray

Subject: FW: Rasp Modification 6 - Request for advice on Submissions Report

Hi Emily 

 

We have no further comment in relation to the RASP (Mod 6) Submissions report. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Tim 

 
Tim Brokenshire 
Manager Environmental Health and Public Health Emergency Preparedness 
Western and Far West NSW Public Health Unit 

Wiradjuri Country 
2/39 Hampden Park Rd, Kelso 

PO Box 143 Bathurst NSW 2795 
PH: 6330 5939 M: 0408 692 128    
EMAIL: Timothy.Brokenshire@health.nsw.gov.au 

 

 
 

 

 

 

From: Emily Murray [mailto:Emily.Murray@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 15 December 2021 3:41 PM 

To: David Ferrall (Western NSW LHD) <David.Ferrall@health.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Rasp Modification 6 - Request for advice on Submissions Report 

 

Good afternoon David, 

 

Our records indicate that the advice on the Rasp Modification 6 - Submissions Report is due by NSW Health 

tomorrow, Thursday 16 December.  

 

Could you please advise if the advice will be received by then or if NSW Health required an extension? And if so, if 

you could please advise an approximate time we can expect it by. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Emily Murray (she/her) 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Energy, Resources and Industry | Planning and Assessment | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy Street Parramatta NSW 2150  
Locked Bag 5022 | Parramatta NSW 2124 
T 02 8837 6041 E Emily.Murray@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 




